
 
 
 

Notice Of Main Monthly Meeting For May 2007 
 
 

The next Main Monthly Meeting of the PC Users Group will be held on Wednesday 2 
May 2007 from 7:30pm at the Rheinberger Centre conference room.  

 
The topic is Norton 360. This suite of internet security products was written from the 

ground up and sports a brand new interface. Some of the more welcome changes users will 
see are that Norton 360 is faster  than previous versions, uses less system resources and keeps 
itself hidden in the background most of the time to prevent unwanted interruptions. Anti-
virus, anti-spyware, firewall, anti-phishing, intrusion protection and anti-rootkit are all 
included with autopmatic backup and tune-ups. Symantec has also built in protection against 
SONAR – security threats not yet fully identified. A Symantec representative will 
demonstrate these features and answer questions on how Norton 360 compares with earlier 
versions and competitor products and how it operates under Vista. 

 
The meeting is free and open to the public. Entry to the Rheinberger Centre is via 

Loch Street on the corner of Weston Street Yarralumla. The centre has well lit grounds, easy 
access to the conference room and plenty of off-street parking.  
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